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October 27, 2011

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: WQKR (AM) (#6663)-—-PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION—
WITHDRAWAL REQUEST

Good Morning:

The purpose of this letter is to request the withdrawal of pending Petition for Reconsideration of
a staff action denying the grant of a license and Program Test Authority to cover a Construction
Permit in files BP-20050720ADU and BL-20090202CFA and CFB. Without going into detail
outlining the reasons for the Petition for Reconsideration, it has now been determined that the
reason for the Petition is no longer necessary.

An application for a minor change in the facilities was filed in July 2011 (BP-20110711AAB)
and has been accepted for filing, which when granted, will resolve the conflict. Therefore, the
Petition is no longer necessary. Therefore, please accept this request to withdraw the Petition
from consideration and allow for the staff to consider the pending minor change application for
station WQKR.

If any question, please don’t hesitate to contact this office for clarification.

Sincerely yours,

Cc: Bill Kincaid
BROMO COMMUNICATIONS
Son Nguyen, FCC
Susan Crawford, FCC
Joe Szczesny, FCC
Charles Miller, FCC
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